

Psgol Friars

Bangor, Gwynedd. LL57 2LN

Ffôn/Phone: 01248 364905 Ffacs/Fax 01248 352235 E-bost/E-mail: pennaeth@friars.gwynedd.sch.uk

Pennaeth/Headteacher: Mr Neil Foden B.A.



Follow us on Twitter: @Ysgol_Friars

11th May 2017



Top Performing A Level School







Education

extra Certificate of Merit Tystysgrif Teilyngdod







School Improvement Index Award Gwobr Mynegai Gwelliant Ysgolion







Nod Ansawdd Sgiliau Sylfaenol Basic Skills Quality Standard



Dear Parent/Guardian,

The next meeting of the Positive Parents Forum will be held on Thursday 8th June. Items which will be discussed include:

- 1. Career Advice/Pathways to Employment;
- 2. Homework;

Child's name:

3. Targets/grades.

Once again, you will have a chance to meet with the Senior Management Team and discuss new ideas under development and those which parents have asked for previously. The forum was set up as a means for the school to help secure greater partnership-working between parents and school management. There is a section on the school website under Parents/Guardians where you'll find details of previous parent forums, including responses from the School Management Team.

The meeting will be held in the canteen and is scheduled to start at 6pm, lasting about an hour. Refreshments will be provided by the PTSA.

Should you wish to attend, please ensure you return the tear-off slip below to myself before 6th June or send notification to the parents forum email address: parentsforum@friars.gwynedd.sch.uk.

Yours faithfully,	
AC Evans	
Mr Aaron Evans. Senior Teacher	
*	
Parent's name:	-

Form: ____

I will be attending the Parents Forum on 8th June 2017 To be returned to Mr Evans <u>before</u> 6th June